Philips Medical Systems | pH I I-l ps

Patient Monitoring
3000 Minuteman Road
Andover, MA 01810
Tel: (978) 659-3382

28-May 2015

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Reference: Grant for FCC ID: PQC-4843C, Class Il Permissive Change (date: 02/17/2015)
Subject: Request to rescinding of grant issued 02/17/2015
To Whom It May Concern;

Philips Medical Systems North America Co. requests to rescind the grant issued 02/17/2015 for FCC ID
PQC-4843C. The reason for the request is the original grant had a power rating of 29 mw and the Class I!
grant had a power rating of 14 mw. The Class Il submittal was for a change in the Power amplifier chip
and due to the power setting being incorrect that resulted in the lower power rating grant being issued.
The original grant is correct, and there is no change to the power rating with a new power amplifier
chip.

A Class | Permissive change procedure will be followed.

The device with this pending change has never been sold and never shipped.

Sincerely,

Delroy Smith
Principal Scientist



